
Register at readingtontwpnj.gov/ to receive automatic notices of Township postings 

READINGTON TOWNSHIP 
Open Space Advisory Board 

 

OPEN SPACE  
WALK 

The Pleasant Run Greenway 
and the NEW Extension 

Arman’s Trail  
 

Sunday, October 20, 2019 
1:00 PM – 3:30 PM 

 
Meeting Time:   1:00 PM 
Meeting Location:  At the nearby Lazy Brook Greenway Parking Lot. 
    Summer Rd, Three Bridges 

(Across from #40 Summer Rd, Gravel lot with Info Kiosk.) 
   

Enjoy the Beauty of Nature in Early Autumn 
100 acres of rolling fields and woods, crossed by several streams, with beautiful vistas and 
surrounded by farms, this preserve contains trails from Summer Road to Pleasant Run Road. 
Now it includes a new wooded extension in previously un-blazed open space with trailheads on 
nearby Van Neste Rd. We will take a 3 mile round trip walk on a portion of the main trail and the 
new “Arman’s Trail”recently completed by a team of scouts led by Eagle Scout candidate Jason 
Linz of Troop 186. We will hike about two hours on mostly level and gently sloping terrain. 
 

Please RSVP to: John Klotz, Open Space Advisory Board 
jwklotz@embarqmail.com, or leave message at (908) 782-6452. 

Indicate your name, number of persons accompanying you, and your phone number. 
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